
1

Roxanne Maher

From: Naomi Rodriguez

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2023 1:32 PM

To: tcapon@pitt.edu

Cc: Roxanne Maher

Subject: Re: PZC Vacancy

Good Afternoon Chairman Capon,

Thank you for your recommendation, it will be forwarded to the Administration Committee for action.

Respectfully,

Naomi Rodriguez, Chairman
Ledyard Town Council

From: Capon, J Anthony <tcapon@pitt.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 1:15 PM
To: Naomi Rodriguez <NaomiR@ledyardct.org>
Cc: Roxanne Maher <council@ledyardct.org>
Subject: PZC Vacancy

Naomi,

I recommend that Jessica Cobb be appointed as a regular member of the Planning and Zoning
Commission, filling the unexpired term of Gary St. Vil. Jessica is currently the senior alternate member of
the commission. With this appointment the membership of the commission will be:

Chairman -- Tony Capon (D)
Vice Chairman -- Paul Whitescarver (R)
Secretary -- Marty Wood (D)
Regular Member -- Howard Craig (U)
Regular Member -- Jessica Cobb (D)
Alternate Member -- Matt Mielo (R)
Alternate Member -- VACANT
Alternate Member -- VACANT

Tony
Chairman, PZC


